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Department of Employee Relations 
U.B.C. 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

At a meeting held today (3 May 1976) with the AUCE Local Ill 
members at VGH, the members voted that they would recognize 
any hospital workers' picket l i ne as bona f i de under the 
terms of Article 17.01 of our collective agreement. 

/NW 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Wiggs, Vice President 
On behalf of the Executive and 
the members of Division I (VGH) 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224 -5613 


